COMMISSIONERS COURT

APR 25 2022

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING "REDUCE
SPEED LIMIT TO 20 MPH ON WESTOVER HILLS DRIVE,
FROM W. FM 916 TO END OF ROAD FOR PUBLIC
SAFETY OF RESIDENTS IN JOHNSON COUNTY, TEXAS -
PRECINCT #1”

The Commissioners Court of Johnson County will conduct a Public Hearing for
the purpose of receiving public comment and voting in regards to “Reduce Speed Limit
to 20 MPH on Westover Hills Drive from W. FM 916 to End of Road for Public Safety
of Residents in Johnson County, Texas-Precinct #1.” The Public Hearing will be
conducted on Monday, April 25, 2022, at 9:00am, at the Johnson County Courthouse,
Commissioners Court, Room #201, 2 North Main St., Cleburne, Texas 76033.

Published in the ‘Cleburne Times Review’ under ‘LEGALS’ on: April 16, 2022
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